EXHIBIT C

[Copies of the Notice of the Public Hearing]



Text of Ad: 06/01/2020

Notice of Public Hearing
Regarding 7-11 Advisory
Committee Report fo the
Board of Education
on_Identification of
Surplus Properties
The 7-11 Advisory Commit-
tee of the Ventura Unified
School District will hold a
Public Hearing at its regu-
larly scheduled meeting on
June 17, 2020 to discuss the
7-11  Advisory Committee
Report to the Board of Edu-
cation on ldentification of
Surplus Properties, The
7-11  Advisory Committee
meeting for June 17, 2020 at
12;00 p.m, will fake place
via teleconference at http:/
blt.ly/TDCStudios.
Meeting information and
supporting documents are
avdilable for public review,
and copies may be obtained
online at https:/www.ventu
rausd.org/business/Business
Services/7-11AdvisoryComm
ittee.aspx
Publish June 3 & 8, 2020
Ad#4217643
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Text of Ad: 06/09/2020

VENTURA UNIFIED
SCHOOL DISTRICT
CORRECTED NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING CALLING
AN ELECTON FOR A
PARCEL TAX
Notice is hereby given pur-
svant to Government Code
Section 50077 that a public
hearing will be held by the
Board of Education of the
Ventura Unified  School
District at a regular meet-
ing on June 23, 2020 at 7:00
p.m. or as soon thereafter
as convenient via telecon-
ference at http://bit.ly/TDCS
tudios for the purpose of
considering calling an elec-
tion to levy a parcel tax in
the District. Any interested
persons, including all per-
sons owning lands in the
District, may be heard at
the public meeting by sub-
mitting public comment via
the following link: public.co
mment@venturausd.org,
The Public Comment link
wos inaccurate in the June
8, 2020 published notice.
This is a corrected notice.
Any individual with a disa-
bility, who requires reason-
able accommodation to par-
ticirate in the public hear-
ing, may request assis-
tance by contacting the Su-
perintendent’s  Office, 255
W, Stanley Ave,, Suite 100,
Ventura, CA 93001; (805)
641-5000 ext.1014, fax (805)

653-7855,
Pub: June 11 & 13, 2020
Ad#4229972




Text of Ad: 10/12/2020

Notice of Public Hearing
Regarding 7-11 Advisory
Committee Report on
Identification of Surplus
Properties
The 7-1 Advisory
Committee of the Ventura
Unified School District will
hold o Public Hearing on
October 21, 2020 to discuss
the properties identified as
the Jewett and Sudden
Estates, as well as the 7-11
Advisory Committee Report
tfo be submitted to the
VUSD Booard of Education.
The 7-11 Advisory
Committee meeting for
October 21, 2020 at 1:30 p.m,
will take place via

teleconference
http:/bit.ly/TDCStudios.

Meeting information and
supporting documents are
available for public review,
and copies may be obtained
online at
https://www.venturausd.org/
business/BusinessServices/7-
11AdvisoryCommittee.aspx.
Publish: Oct. 14 & 19, 2020
Ad#4417944




